
We hope you like our first ever Eco Newsletter! 
See more Eco News: 

ssasinfants.herts.sch.uk/eco-garden

GYGUG!! 
Get your Grown-ups gardening

Get your Grown-ups 

gardening is all about 

gardening.  

We sometimes have 

hotdogs there. You will 

do some gardening 

(like planting flowers). 

You put lolly sticks in 

the soil and you write 

the name of the plant 

on them. You will have 

some Adults who will 

help you plant your 

beautiful flowers. At 

the end the school will 

look totally awesome 

like the best garden in 

the whole wide world 

and you will get to 

stand up in assembly. 

By Benjamin 

Ps Can you offer time or 

advice? Please see Mrs 

Murphy. Thanks! 
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Green Day 2017 

On Green Day there were 

building activities. There 

were also letters saying 

Green Day and we 

decorated them with 

pinecones and beads.  

We also …… 

 Made minibeasts 

 Built dens  

 Mud pies 

 Rode on scooters 

 Made friendship 

bracelets 

 Clay endangered 

animals  

 Painted plant pots 

 

We also sang our Green Day 

song ‘I am the earth’ in the 

hall. By Elena. 

 

 

‘The best bit of Green Day was when I put a little 

plant in a cork and when I made a flower pot!’ 

said Daniel 

http://ssasinfants.herts.sch.uk/eco-garden


 

Litter Picking 

We do litter picking because 

we like our school clean. 

By Julius          

 We had a eco 

assembly and they 

told us the winners 

of the eco 

competition.  

By Francesca  

                                                                                         

 

 

 

We had an Eco poster 

competition and they 

announced the winners. 

Here are two of them. 

Chloe  

 

 

 

 

 

Our Eco Teams 
 

 
 

2017 Eco team - Our eco team is Daniel   Grace   

Bella   Vincent   Elisa   Elijah   Evie   Raphael.  

by Vincent 

‘Eco News’ produced by – Daniel, Grace, Alex, Ben, 

Elena, Vincent, Julius, Chloe and Francesca. By Alex 

 

 


